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 Friends of Croscombe School (FOCS)

26th January 2016

Dear parents and carers,

Vacancies on the Friends of Croscombe School (FOCS) Committee

As we start our new year there are now three vacancies on the FOCS committee. The vacancies are: Chair, Treasurer and Secretary. Position of Vice-Chair is held by Michele Biggs. At this time there are no further events planned by FOCS due to these vacancies.

Below is a brief description of the roles available. If you or friends might be interested in taking up a position, or would like to discuss a role please do not hesitate to speak to either the school or previous role holders (Bobbie, Vicky Groves, Tiff). 

Role of Chair:

The Chair provides leadership for the committee sets the agenda for meetings and manages meetings in line with the agenda.

Main duties:

· Provide leadership

· To work with members of FOCS to organise and run events

· Set the agenda for meetings and chair meetings

· Get to know members of the committee

· Welcome and involve new members

· Write the annual report in cooperation with the Secretary

Role of FOCS Treasurer:

Being responsible for the Friends of Croscombe School bank account, including paying bills and paying in monies received.  Keeping financial records of these transactions. Issuing floats for fundraising events.  At the end of events collecting the floats, counting the money, banking it and preparing a brief report to FOCS members

Attending  FOCS meetings to give a breakdown of current funds . Preparing an annual Income and Expenditure account for the AGM. Giving all financial records for the year to the auditor in October

Role of Secretary:
To be responsible for the correspondence and various information produced by FOCS. This includes, letters, minutes (minute taking), emails, and various posters/ flyers. To provide a link between FOCS and the school.

FOCS is an important part of the school and has organised lots of fantastic and fun events for both children and parents! The fundraising carried out by FOCS contributes not only supporting the children at school in a variety of ways, but also raising the profile of the school at events. If you are able to help out in some way, have ideas, or would like to organise an event for the school with a group of friends then please do let us know!

Thank you for all your continued support ( 

The Friends of Croscombe School 

